
Visitors to our inpatient areas to consider
wearing face masks while attending
appointments or visiting patient areas in the
hospital to help keep everyone safe.  

Due to respiratory illness circulating in
the community we are asking: 

Mask wearing guidance
when visiting the hospital

And to stop the further spread of winter illnesses,
please don't visit if you are feeling unwell,
including if you: 

Have a cough, cold or flu like symptoms, 

Had diarrhoea or vomiting in the last 48 hours.

If you are due to come
in for an appointment,
and have any of these
symptoms, please call
the number on your
correspondence to
rearrange.


